
Exhibit 4 

WHAZ-FM Request for non-directional STA 

 

Extraordinary Circumstances that motivate process and approval of this Request 
 

As annotated by Capital Media Corporation (CMC) in our request for a Special Temporary 

Authorization (STA) to be silent, in an abrupt turn of events during negotiations for an extension, 

our Mt. Anthony main transmitter site lease was cancelled. 

 

CMC’s plan to return to the air utilizing a previous site (see BPH-940331IC) has taken 

somewhat longer to organize than anticipated but the approval of this STA application at that site 

will permit WHAZ-FM to return to the air quickly utilizing the existing non-directional antenna 

and support equipment. 

 

An application for a construction permit for full power operation from this same location 

utilizing a directional antenna reminiscent to the original licensed facility at this site will be filed 

shortly after a grant of this STA request. 

 

As the tower*, necessary site support improvements, such as electric service, all municipal 

permitting for Radio Frequency use,  are in place, we anticipate that with a grant of this instant 

STA request, WHAZ-FM can return to the air near immediately. 

 

This return to air, even with a reduced signal, will benefit much of the service area as well as the 

licensee for multiple reasons : 

 

-Provide service immediately to much of the service area now and through the period 

until full power is restored 

-Provide some breathing room to properly and accurately prepare our full power 

application 

-Once the directional full power construction permit application is approved, a specially 

fabricated directional antenna will be needed that engenders further delays and again, service can 

be maintained on a continuous basis through this delay period. 
 

* The tower is American Tower’s site # 10352 at 184 Babcock Road, Peterburg, NY, 12138-5905. 

The FAA approval study is 2004-AEA-2844-OE. Since the FAA found the tower as built to be unconditionally not a 

hazard and since the overall height is under 200 ft AGL, no lighting or ASR is required.  Former owners used this 

site well into the previous decade.  


